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July 13, 2017

Dear Friends,

Me, Denys Smakovskyi Secretary FECC Ukraine together with Vasyl Chistikov,
General Deputy FECC Ukraine and our fellows FECC Members —

Valentyna Smakovska, Svetlana Kyrychek and Volodymyr Gerasymchuk, we are glad
to invite you for the 2017" Dies Natalis FECC taking place in Dnipro, Ukraine
between the 29" September and 2"¢ October 2017.

This Dies Natalis offers a great opportunity to meet with the representatives of
carnival organizations worldwide in order to discuss how to enrich carnival all over
the globe.

Also we offer you great opportunity to discover the diversity and deep historical
roots of Ukrane, its culture and traditions. Our people are open for worldwide
experience and ready to take active part in development of carnival movement all
over the world.

During this Dies Natalis you will be able to visit cultural and historical places around
Dnipro, participate in cultural events, concerts, excursions, boat trips and much
more. Also we will be able to recommend you additional days in our capital Kyiv and
other cultural centers of Ukraine.

Attached please find our official program for the 2017™ Dies Natalis FECC together
with the registration form We are working hard to guarantee that every person
attending the Dies Natalis will get the best service ever and on leaving our mighty
Dnipro, you will take with you some unique memories to treasure.

We are looking forward to welcome and meet you in Dnipro, Ukraine, this autumn.

Best regards,
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Secretary FECC Ukraine
Denys Smakovskyi

DiesNatalis2017 @fecc.com.ua



